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Our stars of the week are 

Harvey, Charlie Rg, Jack C and William.  

Well done to you all.  

Happy New Year! It has been lovely to see the children back this term, 
keen and ready to learn. We hope you all had a wonderful holiday and the 
miserable wet weather didn’t dampen the spirits too much! 

We are having a significant number of holiday requests which is causing us great concern. A 
child needs to be in school to learn and doing homework with them while they are away is 
helpful but by no means a substitute. Not only does your child miss out on what is being 
done in the classroom, the whole class are affected on their return as the teacher needs to 
spend time ensuring they get ‘up to speed’ with what has been missed. So far this academic 
year we have had 25 requests for holidays which amount to a total of 173 missed school 
days. Please work with us to reduce this. Whilst we appreciate that some requests are for 
exceptional circumstances, the majority are not so we need to work really hard to reduce 
this.    

Year 3 and 4 got off to a good start with their swimming last week. We will look 
forward to hearing how they are progressing as the term goes on.  



Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
White (15 reads) - Brett 
Yellow (30 reads) - Maya and Charlie Rg,  
Orange (50 reads) - Tazmin, Jack C, Amelie, Max, Leili, Taylor, Suki and Niamh 
Green (80 reads) - Seren, Jacob, Lottie C, Lily-Rose, Kymmie, Isobel, Poppy, Isla and Lily 
Blue ( 110 reads) - Oliver, Yumi, Noah and Finley 
Purple ( 150 reads) - Layla and Imogen 

Clubs have started this week. Thank you to everyone who is giving up their time 
to run a club again this term. 

Attention all young budding thespians! There is a new venture on the 
Roseland - bringing alive stories, poems, news items and paintings through 

a variety of drama techniques.  Currently exploring 'Listen to the Moon' by 
Michael Morpurgo and soon 'Revolting Rhymes' by Roald Dahl, the RSPG 

Drama Workshops are open to anyone over 5 years old.  Come along on 
Wednesdays during term time at 4.15pm.  Call Lynne Edwards on 01872 
580781 and she can give you all the details. 

Please ensure all children have indoor and outdoor PE kits and trainers in school 
each week ready for their PE lessons. Thank you. 


